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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed August 15, 2014

City releases Chronology of Events concerning Leadercast telecast
cancellation
Report available on City website

Summary
At the August 11, 2014 open Council meeting, Mayor John Ruttan reported out on a decision made In-Camera
earlier that evening that a motion to undertake an investigation concerning events leading up to the Leadercast
telecast cancellation had been defeated. The decision included a direction to staff to release the In-Camera report.
Following a review for compliance under Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy legislation, that report
has now been posted to the City's website.

Strategic Link: Taking Responsibility to be an excellent municipal government.

Key Points
● In accordance with Council's direction, the entire In-Camera report relating to the Chronology of Events

regarding the Leadercast telecast cancellation has now been released.
● Members of the public wishing to read the report can do so on the City's website.

Quotes
"Staff have now posted the entire report to the City's website. The public is encouraged to read the report online
and make their own judgements."

John Ruttan
Mayor
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View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1yFpUaG

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR140815CityReleasesChronologyOfEventsConcerningLeadercastTelecastCancellation.html

